
Spend a Penny Campaign. 
 

We need all your loose change to add to the pot 

for the refurbishment of the Centre facilities. 

Why not spend a penny or two every time you 

go!   It all adds up. 

Thursday 30th April 

Music & Arts Club 

Coffee Morning  

 Parish Hall, 

Church Street 

10.00am—12 noon 

The Centretainments 

Commit tee ’ s  next 

m e e t i n g  i s  o n 

Thursday 23rd April 

at 7.30pm.  Help is 

particularly needed for 

the September Events 

and The Downhill Run. 

Please come along and 

find out more 

What’s On? 

April 2009 
1    Shaun Dennis 
           Psychic Night 

2 W.I.  
Energy Efficiency Plus  

(A Maher) 
3 FCA 

         Come Dancing 

4      LCES Exhibition 

6      Weaver Vale WI 

        Meeting  

7       FCA  

        Easter    Quiz 

8      Nat Hist Soc 
Peru 2008—Charlotte Findlow 

13    CPAC Car Boot 

        Sale 

17    Music & Arts Club  
           Chester Chord Company 

18   Cheshire Guild of 

       Spinners Weavers 

       & Dyers 

18   Film Soc 
          Charlie Wilson’s War 

21   National Trust  

21   T.G. 
N.W. Air Ambulance—H Watson 

24   W.I. Talk 

25   German 

       Philatelists 

25/26   Lacemakers    

27   Soroptimists 

       Fashion Show 

What’s On? 

May 2009 
1/2   Beer Festival  

4      FCA Car Boot Sale 

5      FTC Annual Town 

       Meeting 

6—9 Frodsham 

       Players     
‘       Ten Times Table’  

        Alan Ayckbourn 
14   W.I. Resolutions 

Antiques Quiz (The Chase) 

15   Music & Arts Club 

16   Cheshire Guild of 

       Spinners Weavers 

       & Dyers    

19   T.G. 
          Child Psychology  

          V Stoddard–Cross 

20    T.G. Drama 

       Coffee Evening    

23/24   Lacemakers 

25   Car Boot Sale 

31   V.R. Majorettes 
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FRODSHAM COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 

RUBY ANNIVERSARY 

The next issue of Centre 

Points will be out at the 

beginning of June.  Any 

articles or information 

should be at The Centre 

by the 15th May. 

To All Members, Friends and 

Wellwishers 
    

Frodsham Community AssociationFrodsham Community AssociationFrodsham Community AssociationFrodsham Community Association    

Requests the Pleasure 

of Your Company 

at 

The President’sThe President’sThe President’s Dinner Dinner Dinner   
In Honour of Mr Cecil Bateman 

& 

Celebrating 40 Years of 
Frodsham Community Centre 

    

Saturday 16th May 2009Saturday 16th May 2009Saturday 16th May 2009Saturday 16th May 2009    

    

            Drinks Reception 7.00pm 

            Dinner 8.00pm    
 

RSVP by 6RSVP by 6RSVP by 6RSVP by 6thththth May May May May    

Mr Sam Williams 

The Community Centre, Fluin Lane,  

Frodsham WA6 7QN  
 or Tel. 01928 732313 
 

Dinner—£20.00          Dress Code: Lounge Suits/black tie 

The President’s Dinner  will be an 

opportunity to thank Mr Cec Bateman for his 40 

Years as FCA Treasurer and we would be 

delighted if you could join us to help celebrate 

this occasion. 

Outside caterers will be serving a  three course 

dinner and wine is included in the cost of £20.00 

per head. 

If you are unable to dine, you are very welcome 

to join us for a pre-dinner drink between 7.00pm 

and 8.00pm.  RSVP as above. 

Don’t miss these 

two FCA Events in 

April 
����� 

Friday 3rd April 

Not  so Strictly……… 

Come  Dancing 

8pm8pm8pm———midnightmidnightmidnight   
Tickets £7..50  inc sup-

per. 
����� 

Tuesday 7th April 

Easter Quiz  

for teams of 6  
£3.00 ph inc refresh-

ments 
����� 

Details at  

The Centre  



Frodsham Townswomen’s Guild 

Charity Donation 
 

In  February  the  TG 

Chairwoman, Miss Joan 

Pollen, presented a cheque for 

£1000 to a representative of 

The  North  West  Air 

Ambulance. 
 

This is the third year running 

that the group has raised 

£1000 for their chosen charity 

through hard work by the 

Drama Group and Choir, not 

forgetting the ladies in the 

kitchen. 
 

Thanks must also go to the audiences who 

support the TG events and it is hoped there will 

be a packed house at their Coffee Evening on 

Wednesday 20th May at 7.30pm in The Centre. 
 

The chosen charity this year is Frodsham 

Community Centre; quite appropriate in this year 

of The Centre’s 40th anniversary and the 65th 

Anniversary of the Frodsham Townswomen's 

Guild. 
Ellen Cruise 

J o a n  P o l l e n 

present ing the 

cheque to Mr Sven 

Atkins of North 

West Air Ambulance 

Disappointing Response 
 

To date there has been a very poor response to 

the appeal for information and items for The 

Centre’s Ruby Anniversary Display. 
 

We want to hear from every group using the 

Centre now and this is what we need:  

A photograph,  

A short history of the group  

Current meeting arrangements.   

         All presented on 1 or 2 A4 sheets.  
 

Please leave your poster in the office for the 

attention of Sue Thomson as soon as possible. 

 

The Ruby Anniversary Display will be in The 

Lounge from May to July and throughout 

September and October.  There will also be free 

standing displays around The Centre over the 

summer. 

 

♦With two Boot Sales 
coming up we are still 

short of volunteers 

willing to make an 

early (6am) start on 

Monday 13th April 

and Monday 4th May. 

But if you are not an 

early bird, help would 

still be appreciated 

during the morning 

and around 1.00pm to 

clear the field. 
 

♦Any group requiring 
use of lights on the 

stage, or the sound 

system must arrange 

this IN ADVANCE of 

their meeting.  Either 

s p e a k  t o  t h e 

Caretakers Bob or 

David, or to (temp) 

Evening Steward, 

Chris Peate. 
 

♦Could all groups 

double check that all 

doors and windows 

are secure before they 

leave (especially the 

Small Hall and 

Lounge.) Failure to do 

so is resulting in an 

increased number of 

alarm call outs. 
  
♦Bar  Vo l un t e e r s 

always required.  

Please leave your 

name and number for 

the attention of David 

Smith. 
 

♦Get Well Soon. 
Chris Riley, Evening 

Steward, is now on the 

road to recovery 

following another 

operation.  We hope to 

see him back in the 

office soon. 
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January ‘09  

Monthly Draw  

No 145       C Bradford 

                         £65.00 

No 144       J Harding  

                         £32.50 

No 78         B Holden  

                         £16.25 

No 9           D T Speed 

                         £16.25 

 

February ‘09 

Monthly Draw  

No 109       G Buckley 

                         £65.00 

No 55 Mr & Mrs Jennings  

                         £32.50 

No 54          D Keight  

                         £16.25 

No 31      K L Balsberry 

                         £16.25 

 

March ‘09 

Quarterly Draw  

No 65     L Whittingham 

                        £325.00 

Monthly Draw 

No 119         P A Mason 

                           £65.00 

No 2 Overton Hill Probus 

                           £32.50 

No 78           B Holden 

 £16.25 

No 85          E Wakefield  

                         £16.25 

Breaking News. 
We have just heard that Rocksavage Power Co. 

Ltd have agreed to be our sponsors for the 

Downhill Run for the fourth year running, 

supporting the event with a cheque for £1,000. 

Now the funding is in place the entry forms will 

soon follow and with popularity of this event 

growing year by year, it is advised to get your 

entry in as soon as possible.                
SMT 

September  

Open Day 
 

As part of the Ruby 

Celebrations there will 

be an Open Day at The 

Centre on Saturday 

12th September. 
 

Stall space will be 

available indoors and 

out for any group 

wishing to be involved 

and we hope many of 

you will.  

 

Put the date in your 

diary now. 


